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1.0
MODULE MONITORING REPORTS 2009/10

1.1
JN500 Power without Responsibility

1.1.1
It was noted that the module had received positive student feedback.

1.2
JN501 Principles and Practice of Convergent Journalism II

1.2.1
It was noted that a recurring theme of student feedback was the heavy workload connected with this module although despite this there was overall satisfaction on the part of students particularly in relation to the use of audio/visual aids and other presentation techniques.

1.2.2
I Reeves indicated that in response to students' comments the module had been re-worked slightly to address these and to ensure that assignment deadlines were more spread out throughout the term.  He also indicated that more advance information about the volume of workload would be made available to students.

1.3
JN502 Reporting and Writing II
1.3.1
It was noted that changes were being made to the module as a result of the NCTJ news writing exam results and would include more news writing exercises.  Student feedback was positive in relation to the module structure.

1.3.2
The student representatives commented that they had found it difficult to meet with the Reporting and Writing lecturer as she was frequently absent and did not inform students in a timely fashion about her movements.

2.0
PROGRAMME MONITORING REPORT BA JOURNALISM AND THE NEWS INDUSTRY 2009/10

2.1
It was noted that student feedback on the programme was positive and that issues of concern relating to supporting material for JN501, the heavy workload in JN501 and the correlation between the curriculum content of JN502 and the demands of the professional body had been addressed.

2.2
It was noted that the external examiner had commented positively on the quality and level of teaching, student motivation and the strong integration of theory and practice.

2.2
It was noted that the external examiner, students and the professional body agreed that student work was of a consistently high standard with learning outcomes and assessment well aligned.
3.0
DEPARTMENTAL MONITORING REPORT BA JOURNALISM AND THE NEWS INDUSTRY 2009/10

3.1
It was noted that students found the programme demanding and stimulating and steps had been taken to brief them at the end of the first year about the intensity of the workload in the second year.  It was also noted that lecturers had been fully briefed in relation to the changes in the professional body curriculum and students would be similarly informed.  Recommendations by the external examiner had been/were being addressed.
3.2
It was noted that more effective attendance monitoring had been introduced so that where necessary meetings could be convened with individual students to identify particular issues or problems and address them.
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